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7th March, 2024 

Dear Sharon, 

I am happy to know that you will visit Hong Kong soon.  I plan a one-

day trip for you. 

On Saturday morning, we will take the MTR and walk to the Hong Kong 

Wetland Park.  We will visit the crocodile first and then we will explore the 

rest of the park.  For lunch, will take a taxi to a Dim Sum Restaurant and 

enjoy some dim sum. 

In the afternoon, we will take a taxi to Wan Chai and visit the Golden 

Bauhinia Square.  We will take some photos there.  For dinner, we can take 

the MTR to Heng Fa Chuen – my home!  My mum will cook for us. 

What do you think about my plan?  See you soon. 

 

Love,  

     Mansion Chen 

 


